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H (3 V Q You  ^  Bobbie Lou Batts

SEEN— The seniors rings 
(You’re blind if you 
haven’t).
U. G, Edwards"new Mercury? 
The be-bob chains the boys 
are sporting around?
Billy Liles, Rex; Vick, 
Mack Burgess, Charles, 
Rhodes, and Ray Pulghum do 
the "Bunny Hop"?
HEARD: Audrey Joyner sing 
"Honey Love"?
Sue B\inn laugh?
Jeroma Eatmon say "I 

bruise easily,"
NOTICED: How smoothly
school started this year? 
How cute some of the girls' 

blouses are?
How friendly Dixie Hoviard 

is to everyone?
The different color com­
binations in the skirts and 
blouses the r̂ irls are wear­
ing?
How neatly dressed Richard 

Privette, Sonja Manning, 
and Jo Ellen Finch always 
come to school?
Wanda High'’s attractive 
new hairdo?
That llr. Vfeaver doesn't 
pull at his tie anymore?
How much resemblance there 

is between Phvliss Bissette 
and Mrs. Harvey Evans ?
MET; Our new fourth and 
fifth prade teacher, IJrs.

Ruby B, Boykin?
The two new students, 

Maria Boone, senior, and 
Carl Baines, junior, 
Y/ONDER0): When basketball 
practice starts?

Peggy Braswell smiles 
on hearing "'Honey Hush"?
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